
Dear parents 

It is all happening here as we build to our final 

week of the year. We are pleased to say that our 

Ofsted report has now been published and a copy 

can be found on our website. We think it captured 

the wonderful ethos of our school very well especially in 

the words “love and care live here.” We were very impressed as always with 

how our children were able to express what and how they have been learning 

and how they welcome everyone to our school. All staff are proud to work here, 

and I am extremely proud of all that we have achieved as a team over the years. 

I would also like to express my thanks for all the parental support you give your 

individual child and to the school in general, your enthusiasm for your child’s 

learning is exceptional. 

I know the children are looking forward to the leavers party later today. Thank you to 

Friends of School for organising this event and for the leaver’s gifts. The children are 

very excited about it. 

Our Church Aston book has inspired lots of independent story writing this 

week which is lovely to see, well done everyone. Please take time to review 

the book online. Mrs Gibbons has told me that Newport Library will be 

having a few copies ready for children to borrow. 

You should have received your child’s report yesterday, I hope none are 

still left in book bags. There is also a slip for you to return if you have any 

comments. 

We had some great weaving sent in for the Newport Show, thank you for helping 

your child, weaving is quite a satisfying skill for them to acquire, I hope some of 

you get chance to pop over and see our display and enjoy the rest of the show.  

Have a relaxing weekend. 

Best wishes 

Jenny Griffiths 

01952 386390  

A2033@taw.org.uk 
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GOOD LUCK TO ENGLAND 
FOR THE EURO FINAL THIS SUNDAY 



 

STAR  OF THE WEEK 

CLASS 1 

 

 
Rewarded for 

trying hard to 

make his writing 

super neat. 

We can’t believe we are nearly at the end of the school year! The time is flying by! The Class 

One children have been fantastic at welcoming the new Reception children who had their 

second transition afternoon on Monday, they made us so proud! 

Year One have been focussing on their handwriting this week in our English lessons. 

Reception have been writing sentences and phrases.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In maths this week Reception have been continuing to work on their rekenreks. They know 

that there are 10 beads on each row and that 10 is made of 5 red beads and 5 white beads. 

They are super subitisers! Year 1’s have continued to work on halving, doubling and their 

two times tables. 

 

We had lots of fun making mini me people this week too! 

Have a lovely weekend and we will see you next week! 

 

 



 

STAR  OF THE WEEK 

CLASS 2 

 

 
Rewarded for being 

kind and caring. 

 

Here is a snapshot of how 
hard they work in PE. We 
have worked on moving 
quickly whilst being aware of 
others around us. Some of 
the children have a hoop, 
which means they are 
surrounded by a bubble and 
if they touch anyone their 
bubble will burst! This has 
been a wonderful way to see 
the move around at speed, 
show awareness of others 
and work as part of a team.  

We are nearly at the end of 

another busy year in Class 2 

and I have really enjoyed all 

their enthusiasm and energy.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

18th July—Garden Party in school, 1.30pm all parents invited, please 

see attached poster. 

19th July—Leavers Assembly for Year 2 parents at 9:15am in school 

for approximately one hour.  

19th July—Last Day of Term 

Wednesday 4th September 2024 -  First Day back to School 

 

  

 

 

THIS WEEK’S 

WINNING 

TEAM 

 

Thursday 18
th
 July – lunch will be Pizza 

(with optional toppings of ham, pineapple 
and pepperoni), Potato Smiles, 
Sweetcorn and Peas followed by Brownie 
with Ice Cream.  This means that lunch 
will be Pizza on both Tuesday and 
Thursday in the last 
week of term. 

 

REMINDER 
 

IMPORTANT 

MENU CHANGE 

OUT OF SCHOOL 

ACGHIEVEMENTS 

OUT OF SCHOOL ACHIEVEMENTS 

Well done on your golfing award. 

Well done! 

Well done on your swimming 

award.  



 

 

Class 1 

Well done to all the children that received an award for Marvellous 

Mathematician, Wonderful Writer, Hand Writer of the week, Reader of the 

Week or Breakfast Club Superstar. Keep up the hard work. 

Class 2 



SILVER GOLD 

No Emerald awards 

this week. 

EPIC DIAMOND 

BRONZE 

PLATINUM 

LEGEND 
You reached the top. 

EMERALD 


